
 

 Request for agenda items: GPSSBC Provincial Chamber 

Meeting – Eastern Cape 
 

The PSA, as a member of the General Public Service Sectoral Bargaining Council (GPSSBC) Provincial 

Chamber in the Eastern Cape, has scheduled a Chamber meeting for 26 September 2025. In line with 

PSA standards, each bargaining forum requires the submission of at least two agenda items per meeting. 

Branches are reminded that in terms of the PSA Statute, they must identify matters of mutual interest for 

negotiation. This process ensures that the PSA continues to safeguard and advance the rights and 

interests of members. The PSA therefore calls on all PSA structures and members in the Eastern Cape to 

submit agenda items for inclusion. 

  

All departments under the GPSSBC are requested to submit items to: Nobuntu.mabandla@psa.co.za or 

denise.lavery@psa.co.za, before/on the deadline of Monday, 22 September 2025. 

  

Members will be updated on the outcomes of the Chamber meeting. 

  

Employees who are not yet members of the PSA are strongly encouraged to join the Union of Choice to 

secure their rights and strengthen their collective voice. For assistance with membership, please contact: 

Phumela Qilingele - 0798719202 / phumela.qilingele@psa.co.za or Mxolisi Nyandu - 0828808968 / 

mxolisi.nyandu@psa.co.za. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL BARGAINING COUNCIL 

(GPSSBC) EASTERN CAPE 

18-09-2025 

 


